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This Week 

The children have spent some time in their Year One classroom. They had a phonics lesson, 

completed some work and had a playtime in the Infant playground. On Wednesday, the 

Reception children welcomed some of the Heyhouses Nursery children into their classrooms as 

part of their Charter Tasks. They showed the Nursery children some of their favourite things to 

do in school and played games with them. They also sang them some songs and shared a story 

with them.  

On Wednesday afternoon we had a visit from an RLNI Volunteer who talked to the children 

about how to stay safe around water, especially over the Summer holidays. Thank you to the 

RLNI for all the work they do keeping people safe along our coastlines.  

You will soon be receiving an email containing all your child’s observations from The Summer 

Term which we hope you enjoy sharing with them and the rest of your family. Your child’s formal 

progress report will be sent home next week.   

Phonics 

This week’s sounds: 

 

i-e- time to shine  

o-e – note in an envelope 

u-e – tune on the flute 

c – cycle in the city 

 

Please make sure all home reading books are 

returned by Monday 17th July at the latest.  

Having a clear out? 

If your child has grown out of any of their 

uniform or you are buying anything new for 

next year, Reception would be grateful for 

any good quality items of school uniform for 

us to use as spares next year. This includes 

socks, tights and underwear.  

Thank you 

Important reminder……………….. 

School Finishes at the earlier time of 

2.25p.m next Friday, ready for The 

Summer Holidays! 

    

                                                                      

Charter Assembly  
 

Please join us on Tuesday, 18th July  
in the Westall Hall  

9.15a.m—10.15a.m 
The Reception children will be awarded their Rainbow Charter Certificates from Mrs Hodgson.   

 


